Please Make your Classroom Contribution by September 20th

Brookside Parent Club - 3 days ago * Tuesday, Sep 17 at 4:50 PM « Brookside Elementary

Dear Brookside Families,

Please make your Classroom Contribution today! We are only at 52% participation. We
need your donation to provide vital support to your child’s classroom!

You may not know that the Brookside Parent Club pays for many of the activities that happen in
your child’s classroom, including: field trips, classroom and school supplies, and teacher
appreciation gifts. We cannot do that without your support.

Each September we ask every family for a voluntary donation of $175 per student as

a Classroom Contribution which covers these costs. All contributions are completely voluntary
and regardless of your ability or desire to help defray some of the costs associated with our
robust educational programs, please be assured that all students will be able to fully participate
and we remain so very grateful and appreciative of any and all generous donations to the
Brookside Parent Club!

You can make your contribution (or request a scholarship) here. Deadline is next Friday,
September 20th.

Thank you!
The Brookside Parent Club
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